

CENTRAL OFFICE UPDATE

Anthony J. Calderone, Superintendent 330-898-1393

April 10, 2017 Issue #9

Greetings: The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, April 10, 2017, in the Complex Band Room, and conducted the following business:

- Approved the minutes of the March 13, 2017 Board Meeting.
- Approved the March Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer.
- Approved the payment of March Bills as presented by the Treasurer.
- Approved the appointment of Russell Sewell as the LaBrae Board of Education representative on the Trumbull Commission's Tax Incentive Review Council for a term of three years, effective May 1, 2017.
- Approved Scott White, a current classified employee, for the Maintenance: Building and Grounds position.
- Approved a shared services contract with the Trumbull County ESC for fiscal year 2018.
- Authorized participation in the Title I, Title II-A, Title II-D, Title IV, Title V, IDEA-B, and Intervention federally funded programs for the 2017-2018 school year.
- Approved Student Protective Agency as the agency to service LaBrae families, on a voluntary basis, for student accident coverage during the 2017-2018 school year.
- Approved Jeffrey Starkey as an Ohio Department of Education Credentialed Teacher Evaluator valid through March 19, 2019.
- Approved limited and continuing contracts for classified staff as presented.
- Approved the administrative job description for the Technology Operations Coordinator.
- Approved the administrative salary schedule for the Technology Operations Coordinator.
- Approved a student for senior rights status under Ohio Revised Code 3313.64.
- Approved academic supplemental contracts for the 2017-2018 school year.
- Approved athletic supplemental contracts for the 2017-2018 school year.
- Approved the following head coaches for the 2017-2018 school year:
 - John Armeni Varsity Football
 - Bradley Barnhart Varsity Golf
 - Diane Downey Varsity Girls Soccer
 - Craig Klotzbach Varsity Boys Soccer
 - Adrienne Candiotti Varsity Girls Bowling
 - Lynn Gilbert Varsity Boys Bowling
 - Shalin Harris Varsity Cheerleading
 - Chad Kiser Varsity Boys Basketball
 - Mandy Rowe Varsity Girls Basketball
- Approved classified substitutes for the remainder of the 2016-2017 school year.
- Acknowledged and accepted a donation from Jenny Kennedy for overdue K-5 lunch accounts.
- Approved the use of facilities for the Youngstown Magic Club.
- Accepted the resignation of Cafeteria Supervisor Lisa Bunke-Jones, effective at the end of the workday of April 14, 2017.







